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We are proud to be an inclusive school 
community representative of many 

cultures and backgrounds

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Despite Winter fast approaching, we enjoyed magnificent weather for our Bunnings BBQ last Saturday, then 
again on Monday for our WestVic Football Academy soccer clinics and free sausage sizzle for students.  
A big thank you to Tim Goldsmith, Katelin O’Hagan, Brett O’Hagan, Casey Boucher, Jared Bykersma, Bobby 
Norris, Em Hofman and Chrissy McShane for staffing the bbq with me on Saturday.  Thanks also to the many, 
many families who donated eskies, condiments, napkins, drinks, ice & chopped onion (20kg of onion peeled, 
chopped, stored & delivered by one parent - thank you Jodie 😊).  
By 4pm Saturday we had sold over 800 snags and made a profit of $2,647 - some of which will be used to 
purchase a new bbq cooktop for our school, with the rest going toward our IPS 150th celebrations in Term 4.  
On Monday, each of our classes participated in soccer skills, drills & games with coaches Jason and Noah.  
Thank you to our very own Norris family for organising the clinic and to Sinclair Meats in Latrobe St for 
donating the bbq meat.

LUNCH ORDER UPDATE FROM OUR SUPPLIER - S&P CATERING
Hi families - since the start of this year we have had increasing trouble sourcing party pies for our 11 lunch 
order schools across Ballarat.  This week it has got to the point where we received none at all from our 
suppliers.  Therefore, we have had to make the difficult decision to temporarily remove party pies from our 
menu.  Once stock levels pick up again, we will put them back online.  We would like to advise families that 
until further notice we will be substituting any existing party pie requests (orders already placed in the system for 
delivery in the next few weeks) with party sausage rolls, or if 4 party pies were ordered, we will substitute with a 
large pie should we run out of small sausage rolls.  Could you please advise your children of this so they can 
expect a change and not be disappointed.   With thanks - Sally & Paul @ S&P Catering

DATES TO REMEMBER
Friday 25th May

MUSICAL BINGO 
@ Hop Temple 

Our P&F invite all IPS parents, 
carers & friends to join us at Hop 

Temple on Thursday 25th May from 
7pm for a fun, affordable night out.  

Eat, drink, play bingo, sing along and 
boogie if you choose … we’d love to 

see you there!
All details and booking information 
are included in the flier on pg3 of 

today’s newsletter.  

Friday 9th June
IPS CURRICULUM DAY

       - School Council Approved - 
Please make care arrangements for  
        your children on this day

Monday 12th June
KINGS BIRTHDAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY
Friday 16th June

AUSTRALIAN PEDAL PRIX 
6hr race - Adelaide

For the ninth year, Mr B, Mr M and 
nine of our IPS Gr 5-6 students 

travel to Adelaide to compete in this 
annual 6hr race, trying to surpass 

our previous best distance of 131km.

  

COVID TEST KITS 
We still have supplies of Covid 

Rapid Testing Kits.  Any families in 
need, please don’t hesitate to 

contact Karen or Justin in our school 
office to request kits. 

http://www.invermayps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:invermay.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


   

                          

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Congratulations to the following T-Birds who have been recognised for 
exemplifying our school values of Commitment, Cooperation, Respect, 

Responsibility, Honesty & Excellence.
                                        
          

                                                             
                                             

                                                              
                                          

                                       
                                       
                                 

        Tully, Oliver, Reuben, Matthew and Addi
                      

 Matthew, Billie, Xavier and Konnah

            Week 2

               Week 3





 Foundation -

       Grade 1/2 - Bec Garlick

      Grade 5/6 -  Paul Borchers

Classroom News 2023

               Grade 3/4 -  Chrissy McShane

In 2023, classroom teachers will be keeping you up to date with the latest 
teaching and learning using Google Sites. These sites will provide happy snaps 
and classroom updates, uploaded by teachers and students. Click the links to 

visit each classroom! 

Mrs Westlake > Click Here

Mrs Garlicks > Click Here 

Mrs McShane >  Click Here

Mr Borchers > Click Here

Jan Westlake

https://sites.google.com/d/1ownQyppH2vAHh3kMSDL1kiLbeXvgn7cE/p/1jJ1u-ir9TugAGhUnOdfra8rvlvWtiw_L/edit
https://sites.google.com/education.vic.gov.au/mrsgs12class/home
https://sites.google.com/education.vic.gov.au/middle2023/class-gallery
https://sites.google.com/education.vic.gov.au/grade-56-2023/home


SCHOOL CAR PARK SAFETY 


